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KABC-TV Channel 7 News Report on Firm’s 
Copper Pipe Lawsuits 

On February 22, 2016, KABC-TV Channel 7 News’  Eileen Frere 
reported on the firm’s numerous lawsuits against homebuilders over 
copper pipe leaks. She features a plaintiff who described the damages 
to his Ladera Ranch home caused by the leaks and the reasons for 
joining the class action.   To date, the firm has filed 14 lawsuits against 
builders in neighborhoods from South or North Orange County.

Daily Journal’s Verdicts & Settlement reported on our client Sherry Yates’ 
personal injury case in the Orange County Superior Court. On March 25, 
2014, 67-year-old Yates tripped over a concealed dark raised curb–stop 
between two closely parked vehicles when she was walking to a valet parked 
car at an Orange County hospital. She fractured her left shoulder and right 
knee and sustained a facial laceration/scar as a result. She underwent partial 
shoulder replacement surgery two days later and months of physical therapy.  
The case was settled in December 2015 for $350,000.
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Firm Achieves Favorable Settlement for Client

To watch the full story, click here or visit link below:

http://www.bridgfordlaw.com/news/kabc-tv-news-report-featuring-firms-
copper-pipe-lawsuits-against-homebuilders-in-orange-county/

Please connect with us on Facebook at
https://www.facebook.com/bridgfordlaw

And visit us at our website to learn more about why the 
media is covering us.
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